From:	
Sent:	
To:	

Subject:

Anat Goldschmidt <anatgold@hotmail.com> Wednesday, February 05, 2014 2:40 PM

Bevilacqua, Maurizio, lafrate, Marilyn, Carella, Tony, DeFrancesca, Ros Di Biase, Michael; Schulte, Deb; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Di Biase, Michael; Schulte, Deb Public Hearing of Feb 4, 2014

С	0	
Item #	2	
Report No	8 (PH)	

Council – February 18, 2014

## Dear Chair and Council members,

I know you have been inundated with e-mail regarding item #2 on yesterday's agenda. I wanted to take the time to commend you on a job well done last night. I attended the Public Hearing and was in the overflow room downstairs. I thought the meeting was very well organized with the additional screens and sound systems set up, so that all in attendance could hear. I think Mr. Shefman did a very good job at chairing the meeting. I was not able to attend the entire meeting (had I known earlier it was being broadcasted live, I might have opted for that since my daughter was ill) but was impressed with how it was organized and handled.

I am a resident of Thornhill Woods and have already e-mailed by objection to the zoning change and agree with the deputations that spoke of the traffic, parking, infrastructure, schooling, high density and sewage concerns. I know a lot needs to be considered by the city development team and council before making a decision. It is a development issue and not a racial one as has been stated numerous times and I just really hope that the zoning remains as is (low density) for the good of ALL current and future residents of our area of Vaughan.

Also, if a community task force is formed I'd be interested in more information on potentially becoming a member.

Thank you for a job well done at the Public Hearing of February 4, 2014.

Regards, Anat Goldschmidt 22 Foxwood Road, L4J 9C4